
       

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Rt Hon Theresa May MP 
Home Secretary 
2 Marsham Street 
London 
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PO Box 412 
Guildford 

Surrey 
GU3 1BR 

 
Tel: 01483 630200 

Fax:  01483 634502 
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12th September 2013 

 
Stage Two Transfer Scheme – Surrey Police & Crime Commissioner 

 
Dear Home Secretary,  
 
As required by the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011 and as per your letter of 
direction dated 27th March 2013, I enclose a Stage 2 transfer scheme for Surrey.   
 
The Chief Constable, Lynne Owens, and I have drawn up the scheme on the basis of the 
principles outlined by your office and the enclosed scheme meets with her full support.  We 
have also been keen to ensure that any changes that are implemented do not distract from 
providing the very best policing for the people of Surrey.   
 
I look forward to receiving the outcome of your consideration.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Kevin Hurley  
Police & Crime Commissioner for Surrey  
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